Please fund the full promise to VTSU for $10 million for deficit reduction and bridge
funding and the additional funds requested by the Chancellor’s office to fill the gap
created by recent inflation. The VSCS is important to Vermont in its service to our local
students and for attracting new young people to the state.

David M. Johnston
St. Johnsbury



